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December 4th. 1929.
Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal and. Vice-Chancellor 
Me Gill University,
Montreal.

My Dea.r Sir Arthur Currie

I was very pleased to receive your letter of Bov.28th.

regarding proceedure necessary to secure speakers for the Ottawa

I was of the opinion that the SocietyValley Graduates'Society, 

should always consult Col. Bovey. Other members of our Society 

were of the same opinion.

Col. Bovey has been very kind and considerate any time we 

called on him for advice, and this Spring he gave a splendid 

address at our annual dinner .which was very much appreciated by 

I am quite sure every member of our Society feels 

very grateful to Col.Bovey for the interest he has taken in our 

When this subject was discussed there was no intention 

of any criticism from me.

-f We are all very grateful to you for arranging with Mr. Beatty 

to deliver an address at our luncheon, it was a great success, 

over two hundred being present and nearly all graduates of McGill.

With kind regards,

all of us.

ElIf
behalf.

■a
Very faithfully.
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